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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  April 6, 2022 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Type 6 Brush Truck IFB-5046-22-KH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have been 
clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Q: Is the cab to axle measurement on this unit 60” or 84”? Overall length of the bed would vary from 
114” to 132”. 
A: Truck Wheelbase should be approximately 180”, Cab to axle shall be 60 “. 
 

2. Q: Do you have a proposed drawing for this unit? 
A: We do not have a proposed drawing.  
 

3. Q: Is there only one 2" NPT x 1-1/2" NH outlet from the rear manifold? I see the 1” hose reel outlet as 
well, but typically there are multiple discharges. 
A: We are requesting Three (3), 2-inch discharges. Two (2) Located off  the rear and one (1) located 
on the front bumper. This is in addition to the hose reel discharge. 
 

4. Q: Is there an in-state bid preference percentage? 
A: The City of Grand Junction does not have an instate, or local preference policy. 
 

5. Q: I didn’t see a specified delivery date, but chassis delivery will be our primary time constraint. Do you 
have a timeframe for delivery that you are looking for, or just open ended depending on the chassis? 
A: Currently we have no expectations for Chassis delivery.  We ask that you provide your best 
estimate based on the information that is available at the time. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Kassy Hackett, Buyer  
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
  


	ADDENDUM NO. 1

